
 

Notice 

 PCP for M.A. Part I in Bengali at Main Campus 

 

Students of M.A. Part I in Bengali (Academic Session: 2015-2016) under the DODL are 

hereby informed that the classes / Personal Contact Progamme (PCP) scheduled to be 

held on Saturday, 13th August, 2016 are postponed due to some unavoidable 

circumstances. Next PCP will be conducted on Saturday, the 27th August, 2016 at the 

same venue and same time. 

 

                                                                                      Prof. J. K. Sarkhel 
                                                                                      Director (Offtg.), DODL 

 

 


